
Earn a 

sticker on 

your pin 

badge  

Reading at Home in KS1 

From September children in 

Year 1 and Year 2 will be 

working towards achieving 

their own reading badge. 

It is expected that every 

child reads at least four 

times a week at home and 

has their reading log 

signed each time.  

 

It is the child’s responsibility to bring their book back into 

school to be changed and reading log checked. 

If you read four times a week and have your reading log 

signed at home by the end of the week you will receive a 

sticker for your individual badge. Children’s badges will be 

displayed on a pin board in the classroom. Only 

when the badge is full does the child get to wear it 

with pride before getting a new colour 

badge on the pin board. 

 
Read four 

times at home 

in one week 

Have your record 

signed by who 

has read with 

you 


